

Dear Rebecca and David,

I am always inspired on <u>Giving Day</u>. It's amazing what can happen when the Cobber community unites! There is still time to <u>join us</u> with a gift. Will you help us surpass our 1,250 givers goal to unlock an additional \$10,000 for students?

The Cobber Fund is special because it's fueled by thousands of people giving what they can to make sure a Concordia experience is possible for every Cobber. Alumni of all ages, parents, friends, faculty, and staff share gifts of all sizes that add up to more than \$2.5 million dollars in annual support for students. **Every Giver Matters. YOU Matter.**

We UNITE on Giving Day because the world needs Cobbers. You can help empower students to ask good questions, think critically, tackle challenging problems, find common ground, and serve their neighbors. Together we can make a difference and help ensure every Cobber has the resources they need to thrive.

Together we are shaping brighter futures and a better world.

INVEST IN COBBERS

In partnership,

Katherine Halvorson '02

Director of Annual Giving and Engagement

Proud Cobber Mom

If you have already made your Giving Day gift — THANK YOU!

www.ConcordiaCollege.edu/GivingDay

ON GIVING DAY, YOU CAN FUEL MOMENTUM

"I'm excited each one of our students is here and that, through scholarships and the Concordia Promise, we are poised to welcome even more Cobbers to our community. Your support helps fuel our momentum and provide an accessible and truly transformational experience for all our students. Thank you for your generosity on Giving Day. Let's grow! Roll Cobbs!"

Dr. Colin Irvine, President













Concordia College 901 8th St S Moorhead, MN 56562 218.299.3733

Sent via Concordia College.

Update how you receive these emails.

<u>Unsubscribe</u>